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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: NHS Review highlights pharmacy's potential; MPs back pharmacies; Notify of Temporary Suspensions via MYS; Dispensing and Supply updates.
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			Both the huge potential for expanding the clinical role of pharmacists and a growing concern for community pharmacy's resources have been recognised in an independent investigation into the NHS.

The final report of Lord Darzi's review recommends a shift of care from hospital to community, noting the success of Pharmacy First and the potential for pharmacies to provide further clinical services in the future. However, it also outlines concerns around pharmacy closures in recent years, expressing a "very real risk" that community pharmacy could soon find itself with "too few resources in the places where it is needed the most".

Last month Community Pharmacy England submitted evidence to Lord Darzi's team and will continue to input into the Government's work in this area, including by feeding into the development of its 10-year healthcare plan and the Spending Reviews.

Janet Morrison, Community Pharmacy England Chief Executive, said:
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		Read more, including our CEO's full statement
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			More than 40 MPs and parliamentary staff were briefed by Community Pharmacy England on the growing pressures on community pharmacies and their crucial role in local healthcare earlier this week.

During a busy event at the Houses of Parliament, MPs were shown how residents in their constituencies benefit from pharmacy services including Pharmacy First service and winter vaccinations, and they were briefed on the untapped clinical potential of the sector. The financial crisis affecting community pharmacies was a key focus, with many MPs signing a cross-party letter urging the Secretary of State to stabilise the sector and expand services with adequate funding.







		Read more, including MPs engagement posts on social media




		






			New MYS route for Temporary Suspensions Notifications
Community pharmacy owners can now report unplanned temporary service suspensions via the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal.

This digital route offers a simpler method of notifying Integrated Care Boards (ICBs) about suspensions due to illness or other unforeseen circumstances, which is required under the Terms of Service. At this stage, the hard-copy notification route also remains available.

Find out more







		




			Dispensing and Supply Updates
Expiry of nine Quetiapine SSPs (SSP062-SSP070)
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has confirmed that there is now sufficient stock of Quetiapine tablets to meet normal demand and the Serious Shortage Protocols (SSP062 - SSP070) will therefore end today (13th September) at 23:59. Read our top tips for SSP claims

Class 3 Medicines Recall
One batch of Evorel Sequi (Theramex HQ UK Ltd) is being recalled due to a packaging error. Learn more
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Lord Darzi's report echoes many of the concerns
that we have been raising with policymakers for
some time.

Community pharmacy has received less than any
other part of the NHS and at the same time
delivered far greater efficiency. Yet these findings
demonstrate the value of having an accessible
pharmacy network supporting people to live well
with the medicines they are taking and providing
clinical care for patients.

Community Pharmacy England will continue to
recommend putting pharmacies at the centre of
delivery of the Government’s primary care priorities.

Community
Chief Executive Janet Morrison 1 Pharmacy
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